**To:** Fay, Peter

**Subject:** RE: [EXTERNAL]Planning Meeting Item 5.2

From: sodhijotvinder karamjot < >

Sent: 2021/01/18 1:39 PM

To: Fay, Peter < Peter.Fay@brampton.ca > Subject: [EXTERNAL]Planning Meeting Item 5.2

Good Afternoon Peter,

Happy New Year!

I would like to speak for tonight's planning meeting specifically item 5.2 (Amendments to the official plan- second unit policies and zoning By-law- side entrance provision) to appreciate the staff for the update to the zoning bylaw amendment to "standardize/simplify easy to follow procedures" for future housing which has been a long pending demand of homeowners welfare association, ensuring city standard by-laws are followed. Also the update to standardize for the side entrance to ensure it qualifies for the legal apartment which will be proving a safe/legal accommodation and may potentially provide more tax revenue to the city.

Thank you very much, Jotvinder Sodhi Home Owners Welfare Association & Concerned Residents of Brampton